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Retailer Newsletter

December 1, 2018
Tom’s Business “TIPS”

“To Improve Profits”

RE: Show a Little Compassion
Hi,

I was in the checkout line at the grocery store the other day while I watched the customer in front of me (a young mother carrying a baby) dig through her purse looking for the rest of the money she owed. I could tell by the expression on her face that she didn’t have the money necessary to complete the transaction. Before I had a chance to react to the situation, the cashier tapped her on the hand and said, “Honey, I’ll take care of the rest.” The young mother was starting to cry as she hugged the cashier for her kindness. When my turn came, I told the cashier she should feel proud of her action. She told me it was the store’s policy to help those in obvious need.

I remembered that I had the same policy at my stores. It started many years ago, around this time of the year. I told my most trusted CSR’s to help customers who are in apparent need. My instructions to the CSR’s were to help a customer purchasing a little gasoline (up to $10.00), milk, bread, or another necessary item. Now, to me buying cigarettes, a candy bar or a bottle of Coke didn’t qualify. I told them to find the needed money in their purse or bill fold, then when the customer left, make a Paid Out for the for money ‘loaned’. I wanted my customers to think the CSR was helping them out, instead of ‘the store’. It usually only happened a couple of times during this time of year. Eventually I opened it up to a few more trusted CSR’s, all-year-round.

The act of kindness we were showing our customers, made me a hero in the eyes of my staff. I realize many of us struggle making ends meet, dealing with staffing issues, and the rest of the headaches small business owners face. I also understood there are lots of people not as fortunate as me. I knew I couldn’t help everyone, but I could do my share, in my community.

As the Holiday Season approaches Bill, myself and the T&S Management staff wish you and your family a wonderful Holiday and a Happy Prosperous New Year!! 

Enjoy the Holiday Season, spread a little cheer!
If you have a question regarding this email or any other topic in our business, drop me an email or call. I enjoy hearing from you. I generally return calls and emails within 24 hours, even when I’m traveling.
If you haven’t looked at our website in a while, take a look I just posted Kansas City C-Store averages through September 2018.

Don't be a victim of the 5 Dangerous Words –

‘Maybe I’ll Do It Tomorrow’

Do it today! Because tomorrow could be too late!


Tom                                                                     
Thomas W. Terrono
T&S Management Services, LLC
Instructor / Consultant for the Convenience Store Industry

Lee's Summit MO 64082-4864    

816.550.8048 cell
816.366.0641 office
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tom.tsms@gmail.com


www.tsmanagementservices.com
“Our business is making your business better!”

